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Maggie West, Senior Budget Analyst  

The bill has no direct fiscal effect on the state or political subdivisions. The bill permits a 
person, who is eligible for both a “Purple Heart” license plate and a license plate imprinted with 
the international symbol of access indicating that the person is disabled, to apply for a single 
plate that displays both symbols. Neither the demand for special license plates nor the cost of 
their production and distribution will be affected. 

The Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) currently produces special license plates via a 
digital print-on-demand process. The total cost to produce a pair of these plates is $4.10. Under 
current law, unchanged by the bill, there is no required contribution or additional fee for the 
“Purple Heart” plate.  
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